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Welcome to 2010 and I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. I have to apologize for being late with this month’s newsletter, as 
I had a personal injury which prevented me from getting this out sooner. 

January Monthly Meeting 

 

The month of January brought the members some new turning techniques, 
which Peggy Wharrick demonstrated. Peggy presented us with a few 
techniques that she was shown by Bruce Campbell during his last visit. 

 

 

During the demonstration the members were shown the various uses of 
chisels with particular attention to the use of a bedan chisel. 
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During the demonstration Peggy explains the importance of making precise 
cuts and checking the dimensions repeatedly in order to have the lid and 
box fit properly. 
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Here are some of the fine works Peggy has completed for the snap lid 
boxes. 

 

 

On display at the monthly meeting there were numerous other fine turnings 
such as bowls, lidded boxes, a plate, some homemade tools and an egg. 

February’s meeting will be held on the 20th where Ron Stewart will provide 
us with a turning demonstration. 

The following pictures are contributions some of the members brought to 
the monthly meeting for viewing. 
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Lidded boxes by Carl Durance. 
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